
Dear Personal Data Owner,

  Road Accident Victims Protection Company Limited (Company) was established under section 
10 bis of the Protection for Motor Vehicle Victims Act B.E. 2535 amendment volume 3, B.E. 2540.  
The Company has responsibility to underwrite only compulsory motorcycle insurance and receive 
claims for preliminary compensation and compensation according to the Protection for Motor 
Vehicle Victims Act B.E. 2535.
  The Company has collected, used, and disclosed (collectively “process”) your personal data 
such as name, surname, address, e-mail, telephone number, etc. before the effective date of the 
Personal Data Protection Act B.E. 2562.
  If you have previously given your consent to the processing of your personal data for purposes 
other than compliance with insurance contract and/or compliance with the law, you may withdraw 
such consent as stipulated by the law. By contacting the Company to consider and proceed in 
accordance with the Personal Data Protection Act B.E. 2562 as follows.

Company 
Name:       Road Accident Victims Protection Company Limited
Address:       26 Soi Sukhumvit 64/2 Sukhumvit Road, Phra Khanong Tai, 
                       Phra Khanong, Bangkok 10260
Tel:        02-1009191 
Office hours:    08:30-17:00 hrs.

Data Protection Officer (DPO)
Data Protection Officer of Road Accident Victims Protection Company Limited
Address:       26 Soi Sukhumvit 64/2 Sukhumvit Road, Phra Khanong Tai, 
                       Phra Khanong, Bangkok 10260
Tel:        02-1009191 
Office hours:   08:30-17:00 hrs.
  
  However, your choice to withdraw your consent to the processing of your personal data, in 
some cases may be an obstacle to proceed a transaction between the Company and you or to the 
Company's services to you.
         If the Company has not been contacted by you to withdraw your consent before May 31, 
2022, the Company will continue to process your personal data as stipulated in the Personal Data 
Protection Act B.E. 2562 and the Company’s Privacy Policy.

                                                                                   Announced on 20 May 2022
                                                                                                Best regards,
                                                                       Road Accident Victims Protection Company Limited


